
 

 

Seonghwa Ceremony for Hideo Suda, 29th November, Livingstone House 
 
Joyce Suda 
November 21, 2018 
 

Dear All,  

 

Hideo Suda passed away peacefully in Guys 

Hospital on 15th November. We are deeply 

grateful for all your love and prayers. You are 

all invited to his Seonghwa Ceremony on 

Thursday the 29th of November at 10:00am in 

Livingstone House. 

 

Thank you 

 

Joyce Suda and family 

 

 

Date and times: The Seonghwa service will 

take place at Livingstone House, 13 

Beechcroft, Chislehurst BR7 5DB on Thursday 

29th November at 10:00am (please be seated 

by 09:30 am) 

 

Lunch: A packed lunch will be provided for 

those attending the Won Jeon Ceremony. 

Lunch will also be provided for those who will 

remain in Livingstone House. 

 

Departure to the Holy Oak Memorial Woodland for the Won Jeon Ceremony will be at approximately 

12:00pm and the service there will start around 3:00pm. 

 

New access road to Holy Oak Memorial Woodland: We have built a drive way to the Won Jeon suitable 

for all the year round, so follow the signs FFWPU which will guide you to the site. If anyone would 

prefer to walk, please park at the South Farm car park and follow the signs. The farm track through the 

South Farm yard and parking are only open on the burial days any other days, please use Mill Lane (down 

the road on your left) and follow the signs FFWPU by car or on foot. 

 

Following the Won Jeon Ceremony, refreshments will be served in the Village Hall in Stanton 

Fitzwarren. 

 

Address for the Won Jeon Ceremony: 

 

Holy Oak Memorial Woodland 

Stanton Fitzwarren 

Wiltshire 

SN6 7RZ 

 

Transport: 

 

A coach will not be organised to the Won Jeon but if you would like to attend, please make your own 

arrangements with others travelling down. 

 

Contact: 

 

If you have any queries, please contact David Franklin on 07747 855097 or dmmefranklin@ gmail,com 

 

 
Hideo Suda 


